
SB460 - Medicaid-paid transgender care – why I oppose  SB460  

Dear Sir/Madam, please make a note of my concerns regarding bill SB460 

Since there is no upper age limit for receiving this care, minors can make their own 

decisions or can be persuaded to do so by medical professionals who have a financial 

stake in such procedures. 

There is no charge or program coverage for mental health counseling or a need 

assessment. 

These operations are exceedingly expensive, and taxpayer money is used to pay for them. 

Thank you  

Ekaterina Smirnova 


